
 
March 16, 2020 

 
The Honorable Chip Roy 
1319 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Representative Roy: 
 
On behalf of National Taxpayers Union (NTU), I write to thank you for introducing the Reciprocity Ensures 
Streamlined Use of Lifesaving Treatments (RESULTS) for Coronavirus Patients Act and the Reciprocity 
Ensures Streamlined Use of Lifesaving Treatments (RESULT) Act.  Your legislation would lower regulatory 1

barriers for bringing drugs, biologics, and medical devices that treat or prevent the coronavirus to market in the 
U.S., at a critical time for our nation’s public health system. The bills will also promote global competition to 
find treatments and cures for the pandemic and expand patient options, without compromising the free-market 
structure that supports innovative products. 
 
When NTU endorsed the Senate companion to the RESULT Act (S. 2161), introduced by Sens. Ted Cruz 
(R-TX), we said the legislation: 
 

“...would be a strong first step to reforming the FDA’s outdated approach, by providing an expedited, 
reciprocal approval process for drugs, biologics, or medical devices that have been authorized to be 
lawfully marketed in a limited set of other countries. The legislation includes responsible limits to this 
expedited process, allowing the Secretary of Health and Human Services to decline a reciprocal 
approval if the Secretary determines a drug or device would not be safe and effective.”  2

 
The same principles apply to the RESULTS for Coronavirus Patients Act. We especially appreciate your 
introduction of this legislation given the significant public health challenges facing America and the world. 
With lab materials,  prescription drugs,  and medical devices  in short supply in parts of the U.S., it is more 3 4 5
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clear than ever that patients are in need of a streamlined process for importing safe, effective drugs and devices 
from our global trading partners. Your legislation would accomplish this by tearing down regulatory barriers, 
rather than attempting to artificially control prices or supply levels domestically. 
 
Thank you for introducing the RESULTS for Coronavirus Patients Act and the RESULT Act, and we stand 
ready to work with you on further innovative ways to tear down barriers in the way of responding quickly and 
effectively to this challenge. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Lautz 
Policy and Government Affairs Manager 
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